
   The Clark County School District provides supplies for students in order to meet their 
educational needs; however, we know that parents/guardians often choose to buy school 
supplies for their child.  Should you decide to do this, the following are the classroom re-

quested items: 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
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        Thank you for your support and commitment to your child’s education! 

  Sincerely, Fifth Grade Teachers  

 
These items are collected to be distributed 
and used as needed throughout the year.  

Please bring the supplies in when you come 
to the ‘Meet and Greet’ or send in your     

donations by the end of the first week of 
school. 


